
 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The FAI Referees Department are pleased to announce that a Referee Beginner 

Course will take place in Kerry in January 2018, the course details are as 

follows…. 

 

Date: Saturday 13th & Sunday 14th January 2018  

Time: 09.00 to 17.00 (Both days) 

Venue: Mounthawk Park, 

            Cahermoneen, 

            Tralee 

            Co. Kerry 

 

 

Registration for the course is available by accessing the following link – 

Referee Beginner Course 
 

The fee for the course is €100 and a minimum of 15 participants will be required 

for the course to proceed. 

 

For further information on the Football Association of Ireland Referee 

Beginners Course Programme please contact the Referees Department at……. 

 

Phone: 01 8999528  

Email: referees@fai.ie 
 
 
 

https://fainet.ie/vkal/mod_vkal/webflow.do?event=SHOW_VERANSTALTUNG&dmg_company=IRL&params.veranstaltungId=021OFQABI0000000VUM100GLVT4H65S2
mailto:referees@fai.ie

